
May 8, 2020

Hello Families, resident and friends,  It has been a busy week.  Again… If you have any other 
family members that you would like added to our communications, please let us know.

• All 86 staff members tested have results returned.  All negative except the 2 positive report to 
you last Sunday.  Again neither will return to the center until cleared by us.  

• All Residents and Tenants were test on Wednesday.  We have receive NO results yet on any 
of those tests. When we get them, Nursing will be calling you with results for your loved on.  
Positive or Negative.

Mother’s Day is fast approaching. We know you are aware with all the lovely flowers and gifts that 
have been arriving.

To all the Mother’s on this list, Happy Mother’s Day to each of you.
Your Mothers’ will enjoy a special tea and treats on Sunday.

I want to share a story that Pam gathered today in speaking with some our folks, each 
contributing a sentence.  

“A Story of Here”,
5/8/2020

We sat under the very beautiful weeping cherry tree in the Courtyard. We 
were eating sweet chocolates. It was a sunny day and we had fun. We had some 
company that brought us some good chocolates and we really look forward to 
having them again. We felt the warmth of the sun and the gentle breeze.  I was 
sitting with my good friend listening to the birds chirping. I like to sit outside 

when the weather is nice. I’ve been here a while you know and I was so happy to 
stay here. This family is so kind to me and they feed me wonderful food and are 

always so kind. We were hoping to stay here together but it didn’t work out. We are 
happy about everything. And, the birds were singing. Then someone came dressed 

as a clown! So, they ran off on their merry way to have a good time!

The End.

Kindly, 

Luanne Rogers 
Administrator
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